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Because Oregon currently has vote by mail, voter turnout is higher than in other 

locations that do not have vote by mail. High voter turnout is a good thing. Eliminating 

vote by mail by replacing it with in-person voting would decrease voter turnout and 

weaken our democracy. I strongly oppose this measure. 


